
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Tomorrow's Service - Thanks to volunteers working on 
the new parsonage 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
July 8, 2023 
 

     

 

Dear family, 
 
We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for service. Pastor Mike will be 
sharing the message.  

 
Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. What 
does it truly mean to be free? Because we live in a country where 
freedom is very important and embedded into our laws, we can 
sometimes take for granted that freedom doesn't guarantee that our 
minds and our spirits are "free" the way God wants us to be. And if our 
minds are not free, then can we say that we are free? If you wish to see 

our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow 
our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 
See you soon! 

 
Sincerely, 
Pastors Mike & Adonia 

 

 

 

Latest message  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

 

 

Camp One Heart 2023 Video   

 

A number of our youth attended Camp One Heart in California a couple 

weeks ago. We wanted to share this nice video that was made to showcase 

the camp experience. Right now, our youth are in the middle of their 

experience at Camp Journey. We pray they have an amazing experience and 

look forward to their return and will share pictures of the camp next week.  
 

 

  

Thanks to the help of so many volunteers, work is progressing well on the 



 

 

 

new parsonage. This week, we were so grateful to receive help from the 

Gavrysh family in cleaning and re-mortaring some of the brick walls 

around the house. The Mori family also came and helped weed and clean 

the stove. Aaron also helped with trash and debris removal and cutting 

back the overgrown trees. David is making good progress installing new 

water lines in the current parsonage. Thank you everyone!  
 

  

  



 

 

  

 

  

Sunday, July 30 will be during our annual family camp, so we will not be 



 

 

 

having Sunday Service that day.  
 

 

 

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to 

talk to others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with 

each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael 

Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at 

"Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode 

if needed.  

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  



 

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


